
Infrastructure Minister announces
opening of £1.1 million M1 bus lanes

A £1.1 million extension to the M1 bus lanes has been completed and will
begin to operate from Monday 10 August.

Minister Mallon announces resumption
of normal schedule on the Strangford
Ferry

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has welcomed the resumption of a
normal schedule on the Strangford Ferry from Monday 10 August 2020.

Minister Ní Chuilín to reconvene
Partnership Panel

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín has announced that she is to reconvene
the Partnership Panel – a body set up to strengthen relationships between the
Executive and local government.

Minister visits north coast following
£2.7m investment

Rural Affairs Minister Edwin Poots MLA has visited towns and villages across
Northern Ireland’s north coast to see how £2.7million funding provided by his
Department can help to revitalise rural communities and stimulate the local
economy.
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Communities Minister announces £3.2m
COVID funding boost

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín today announced £3.2 million in
additional funding to Councils to allow them to support the voluntary and
community sector as it continues to recover and help citizens to get through
the COVID-19 crisis.
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